
Lou T o n e l l i 
Our Host Superintendent 
Mr. Tonelli started at Lake Merced 
Golf & Country Club in 1964 on the 
grounds crew. He became the 
Assistant in '70. Became the 
Superintendent in ' 79 upon the 
retirement of Edward Berardy who 
had been at the club for 50 years. 

Lake Merced G &CC 
Founded 1922. Revamped in 1964 
when Freeway 280 was routed 
through the club property. Robert 
Muir Graves did the work. Last 
season a Toro 8000 irrigation 
system was installed. The drilling of 
a new well and installation of a new 
pump station was completed as well. 
The contractor was Robert McCallum. 
Par is 72. Rated 72.6 from the 
Championship and 71.1 from the 
Middle tees. Yardage has been set at 
6786 / 6499. Mr. Haywood Wright is 
the capable Golf Professional while 
Mr. Martin Abreu sees to the Club 
Managers duties. 
Directions to the Meeting 
From : the East Bay & Downtown 
1101 South to 280 to Westlake 

Exit-continue straight to Junipero 
Serra Blvd. - you will be going over 
the freeway. Club gate will be on 

your right. 
From: Marin 
19th Ave to I 280- Westlake EAST 
exit (follow sign to Junipero Serra 
Blvd) Turn Right onto Junipero Serra 
Blvd.-over the freeway-Club Gate on 
your right. 
From: Peninsula 
Take I 280 north to Pacifica/Mission 
exit.-turn Left onto Junipero Serra 
Blvd.-continue aprox one mile-just 
beyond Shakey's Pizza.and just past 
Villa Foods Turn Left. * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

Our host plans to speak at this 
meeting on" Travel Expenses " How 
to legitimize them to your Greens 
Committee. 


